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All Saints Centre Weekly Activities 
 

All Saints Youth Project  After School Drop in Tuesdays & Thursdays  
  3.45 - 5.45pm.     For all other activities call Tel no 441 1827 

The Parent Project Open 10am-5pm Monday-Thursday and 10am-3pm 
Friday Resource Centre for activities, information and support. Drop in to 
find out what is going on. Tel No 0121 441 4106 or 0121 444 7877 

 
Healthy Living Project   Wednesdays Lunch  12noon  Activity 1-2pm 

 
Play & Stay    Monday, Tuesday & Thursday from 9.30am to 11.30am 

 

Thursday June 4th 7.30pm 

An Evening with Carl Chinn 
in aid of  

All Saints Community Development 
 includes refreshments and  

"Brummie" cakes  
£5 on the door  



 

An Invitation to - 
Find out more about our  

development plans and how 
you can help. Come along to 

our next resident's information 
evening on  

Wednesday 6th May  
at 7.30pm  

in the new meeting rooms  
at the back of  

All Saints Church 

  

MAY DAY  
Monday May 4th  
CAR BOOT SALE  

and Bric a Brac on the new car 
park (which will be built by then)  

Book a stall £10 or £9  
in advance  443 5292 

Saturday May 2nd  

University of Warwick  
Consort Concert in Church 
7.30pm £6 (£4 concessions) 

Special Events at All Saints 

 On 24th March over 100 people 
gathered to celebrate the launch of 
the 10 year anniversary celebrations 
of All Saints Youth Project. 
Compared by Jo Burrows (Youth 
Project Development Manager) there 
was a balloon launch of 30 purple 
balloons which blew dramatically over 
the church roof, a toast with fizzy 
(non-alcoholic) wine and the cutting 
and eating of a celebration cake. 
 The chair of the youth 
management committee – Mary 
Miles, outlined the history of the 
Project and praised its success.  She 
reminded people that, as a voluntary 

project, they are always looking for 
funding to maintain the diverse work 
with young people. 
 There was also a surprise for 
one young person – Arnoldo 
Williamson –  who was presented 
with his platinum Youth Achievement 
Award certificate by Les Hemus of 
Birmingham Association of Youth 
Clubs. 
 The event finished with some 
songs by 2 members of the Project’s 
singing group. There were many 
congratulatory remarks made, both 
about the enjoyable occasion and the 
work of the Youth Project. 

Balloons take to the sky at the successful launch of 10 
year anniversary celebrations for All Saints Youth Project 

WE NOW  WISH TO APPOINT  
3 CARE STAFF salary £13190 p.a. If 
you would like to apply please send a 
letter of interest and a CV ( you must 
have care experience preferably with 

an NVQ 2 in care ) send your details to: 
Susan Pearson, Day Centre Manager 
@ All Saints Community Development 

Company, 2 Vicarage Road, Kings 
Heath, Birmingham B14 7RA you may 

also email allsaintscentrekh.co.uk 

Developing Work with Older People 

 All Saints Older Persons 
Day Centre are pleased to 
announce they have appointed 
Susan Pearson as their first 
manager. She will be working 
with the elders at Chamberlain 
House Day Centre to ensure a 
smooth transition as that 
centre closes and All Saints 
provides the day care service. 


